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Disaster Response in the U.S.
YOUR CHURCH CAN HELP
Dear Pastor,

Your church can serve alongside other churches and World 
Vision who are distributing emergency supplies to survivors 
in the wake of Hurricane Harvey by giving a love offering to 
Hurricane Harvey Disaster Relief.

With your church’s gift, we’ll continue responding in a 
Matthew 25 way that serves the most vulnerable that Jesus 
calls us to help - providing food, water, shelter, clothing and 
more.

...”Whatever you did for one 
of the least of these brothers 
and sisters of mine, you did 
for me.” –Matthew 25:40 (NIV)

World Vision is a Christian humanitarian organization dedicated to 
working with children, families, and their communities worldwide to 
reach their full potential by tackling the causes of poverty and injustice. 
Motivated by our faith in Jesus Christ, we serve alongside the poor and 
oppressed as a demonstration of God’s unconditional love for all people.

 Enclosed is our church’s gift of $__________to help U.S. families 

impacted by Hurricane Harvey.

Church name	 Senior pastor

Address	

City 	 State	 ZIP

Phone	 Email

Thank you for your gift. Please make your check payable to World Vision.     	

How to help:
•	 Pray for children and families 

impacted in the worst-hit areas.

•	 Pray that first responders will 
remain safe and have endurance for 
the long, hard work ahead.

•	 Pray for local churches and other 
partners as they serve their 
neighbors with shelter and aid.

•	 Give to provide urgent relief.

Richard Stearns 
President, World Vision, U.S.

World Vision
PO Box 70363
Tacoma WA 98471-0363
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